
EXPECTATIONS of the 2018 CCA Assembly: 
 
I have some expectations that I haven’t articulated yet….. 
 
I hope we can grow in our international collaboration, and the voice of nuns in the order  
 
The world situation - united in prayer for the good of our country and others  
 
In the context of the newer members meeting - I would like us to be able to build on this newer 
member meeting - focused on union and communion in God - vibrant relationships - such 
enthusiasm for CCA - build on it for our future - what it means in the world today and nationally 
here in US and internationally. And what it means for the on-going education of our sisters. 
 
For our sisterly visits.. take another small concrete steps in the spirit of communion 
 
I would really hope we can talk in an open and candid way - sharing hopes and difficulties.. for 
mutual support and understanding 
 
Greater solidarity and strength that we give each other.  
 
We are the anawim.. we expect everything from God and must not put limits on what God can 
do.  
 
I have a personal expectation: (Sr. Maria) - wonder and curious - about a possible way to 
exchange our sisters for short periods of time. to be open to that.  
 
Great thanks… for the various associations.  Grateful to have them here.  We need to work 
together for the spirit of Carmel - cooperate and learn from each other.  
 
Share my appreciation of CCA and the bonds  that have been built.. sharing the charism with 
each other.  What our older sisters have done for us.. we owe something to these older sisters 
that are in a nursing home.. we need to do something that is practical. Want some time in the 
meeting to discuss this (Marian) 
 
From New Zealand - that the great energy generated from the meeting and the newer members 
meeting will be shared greatly. 


